
Visitors from the
Netherlands 

'Inspirerend' were the words that
came out of visitors'mouths as they

walked around Ranelagh Primary
school. They had travelled from the
Netherlands to observe the fantastic

practice of inclusion in primary
schools. They were amazed at what
they saw and sang the praises of the

children at Ranelagh who talked
knowledgeably about Inclusion and
how the a school helps every one to

'Be The Best That They Can Be.'​




